N'QUATQUA
762 N’Quatqua Main St.
P.O. Box 88
D’Arcy, BC VON 1L0
Phone: (604) 452-3221
Fax: (604) 452-3295

April 9, 2024

Village of Pemberton

Re: 2024 St'at'imc Declaration Ull’usilc (Gathering) Contributions
Kalhwa7acw (Hello),

This year, the Community of N'Quatqua will be hosting the ‘21* St’at’imc Declaration Gathering’, May 9%-12t*
2024!

The annual St’at’imc Ull’usilc is a celebration, for all 11 St’at'imec Communities, to honour who we are as St'at'imc and
what i skelkla7lhkalha (our Ancestors) united for when signing the 1911 St’at'imc Declaration.

Hosting the Gathering is a privilege for N'Quatqua and is a large endeavour to achieve. The ‘St’at’imc Declaration
Gathering Committee’ have been planning for over a year on how we can positively and successfully host this event.
Our vision for the Gathering includes everyone experiencing and sharing the joys of St’at’imc values through the planned
events, coming together, and honouring the theme “Ucwaymtecw”- the way of the Old Ones. There is still a lot to do,
and with support, we can make this event successful.

Our goal is to raise as much money as we can to successfully host an Ull’usile that represents our Community
and is a positive and memorable celebration for all St’at’imc and guests. Support from your organization will
greatly benefit and help us achieve this. There are many ways you and/or your business can contribute.

Examples of Donations and Support can include:

Sqlaw Honorariums, Gift cards

(Monetary) Compensation for Entertainment, Rentals, Transportation, Security, First Aid etc.
Supplies Amtsam (feed someone): Food, Cookware, Cleaning Supplies etc.

Other Prizes, Give away items etc.

We appreciate your support and all contributions. With your donation(s), we’re one step closer to hosting a St’at'imc
Declaration Ull'usilc we can all be proud of. Should you have any questions, or to make a donation, please contact
Sylvia Patrick directly at 604-452-3290 ext.105 or by email at Sylvia.Patrick@nquatqua.ca

KukwstumiilhkaFap (Thank you from many to many)
Sincerely,

2024 N’Quatqua St’'at’imc Gathering Committee



